The 2023 CONSUMER CONFIDNECE REPORT, our annual DNR report on the condition of the drinking water in Spring Valley, is available in the Village Office during regular business hours M-F 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.  If you would like to see the report but cannot come in during these hours please call Luann and a more convenient time can be scheduled.  You may also view the report online from the village website at www.springvlaleywi.com


